
 

 

April 19-20, 1941  

Atlanta, Georgia 

The Georgia Ornithological Society held its Ninth Semi-annual meeting at Emory 

University and Atlanta on April 19 and 20, the Atlanta Bird Club being the host. During this 

meeting I reported on the progress being made on the intended list of birds of the Okefenokee 

Swamp which Tony Carter and I were preparing. At the banquet Dr. R. C. Rhodes, of the Biology 

Department at Emory, acted as Toastmaster. Dr. Eugene P. Odom and Harold S. Peters gave 

excellent talks on their lines of work. On Sunday morning a field trip and breakfast was had at 

North Fulton Park, followed by dinner at Fernbank Forest.  

1Out of print, but a few copies can be found online. 
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https://www.amazon.com/Lifetime-Birds-Ornithological-Logbook/dp/B000NV8A3K

